
6.1 
-Men’s Ministry Council—7:30am 
-Women’s Min Think Tank-9am 

6.2 
-Communion/Food Pantry Sunday 

-S. S. Promotion Sunday-9am 
-Brooke Huston’s Baby Shower-

2pm 
6.5 

-“This I Know” Study 9:30am 
-Men’s Rooted Study 6:30pm 

6.7 
-Rhubarb Fest @ Central Park 

Collide Youth selling pie 11am  
6.9 

Trustee Meeting-11:30am 
6.16-6.21 

Hidden Acres Church Camp 
6.19 

Ladies Night Out-Depot-6pm 
6.24-28 

Vacation Bible School-9am-Noon 
6.25 

J.O.Y. Circle-7pm 
6.26 

No “This I Know Study” 
6.28 

VBS Family Swim 
6.30 

VBS Program-10:15am 
7.1 

FBC Scholarship Deadline 

Mark Your Calendar “…Godliness has value for all things, 
holding promise for both the present life 
and the life to come.” ~ 1 Timothy 4:8b 
 
The week before Memorial Day I was in 
Washington D.C. with my family.  I was 
there for a conference sponsored by the 
Family Research Council, and took the 
opportunity to have my family with me so 
they could do some sightseeing.  One of the 
sessions I attended during the conference 
was a panel discussion titled: “Manhood, 
Family, and the Church.”  One of the 
panelists was the director of the Marriage 
and Religion Research Institute.  You can 
find tons of research data at 
www.MARRI.us.  All the data and research 
points to a shockingly simple conclusion.  
Always together, never divorced marriages 
are statistically most likely to do best in 
every category, whether that is financial, 
health, satisfaction, stability, community 
involvement or anything else.  They are 
also most likely to be consistently plugged 
into a local church.  This has been found to 
be true not only in the U.S., but in any 
society that they’ve studied.  I have just 
boiled down thousands of pages of data into 
a couple sentences.  The thing that I want to 
point out here is that God’s Word is true, 
and no matter how you study cultural 
issues, it will always point back to what 
God clearly told us in the Bible.  Godliness 
has value for all things.  It’s a reciprocal 
relationship.  The more a family seeks the 
Lord (and attends church), the more stable 
that family will be.  The more stable the 
family unit is, the more of a blessing that 
family is to the culture.  God’s standard of 

marriage and family is His gift to the world.  
And God’s gift to the family is the local 
church, which consistently teaches God’s 
Word and motivates people to live 
according to God’s will.  If I can digress for 
a moment, I would say that somewhere 
along the way the church may have lost 
sight of this.  It’s possible we began to see 
ourselves as weekly revival services, where 
we desire to make converts, and missed our 
calling to make disciples.  Obviously, we 
need to do both, but there seems to be an 
underlying idea that what people need is a 
bolt of lightning transformative experience 
(every week), rather than a progressive 
transformational experience over a lifetime.  
So, I began thinking about our church.  I 
think God has blessed our church.  Not only 
with conversions, but with disciples, and 
with growth, vibrancy, excitement, health, 
life, good programs, godly leaders, Biblical 
teaching, and so much more.  I believe 
anyone who would attend our church 
consistently would be better off.  There 
should be no embarrassment in encouraging 
people to attend more frequently, or in 
inviting others to come.  In fact, I am 
certain that it would greatly benefit us all.  
The church doesn’t take the place of a 
relationship with God, but it teaches people 
how to have one, and encourages them to 
do so, equipping them with truth and 
people who can guide them into those 
truths, help with struggles, and empowering 
their gifts.  The church is the unique body 
of Christ that God gave to the world to 
bless it.  So, come to church, invite a friend, 
and enjoy God’s goodness. 
 

In Christ,  Pastor Luke 

Love Christ.  Love Others. Think Biblically! 

June 2019 | Monthly Newsletter  
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Faith News 

http://www.MARRI.us


June 2 Kim & Sydnie Quam/Marcy, Rusty 
& Shaylee Smet 

Denise Bowker/Angela Pauley/Felicia Bonynge/Mollie & Lucy 
Dunn/Sheila Busch/ & Jesss Weist 

June 9 Ronda & Veronica Moffitt/           

Deb Carpenter/& Lucy Dunn 

Denise Bowker/Joyce Thomas/Tina McCaw/Natalie Kugler/Mollie 

Dunn/Jess Swift & Shay Litwiler 

June 16 Crystal Clark/Jo Bjorling/                   

Penny Dixon/ & Maddie Dunn 

Denise Bowker/Nadine Coulter/Kathy Olson/Mollie & Lucy Dunn/

Cimion Norwick/& Alison Lafever 

June 23 Ronda Moffitt/Jan Crutcher/Louise 

Hendrix/ & Dixie Bodeen 

Denise Bowker/Mary Rohm/Tammie Trout/Mollie & Maddie 

Dunn/Melissa Struble/Monica Dennison & Josh Johnson 

June 30 Lisa Clawson/Sharon Moffitt/ & 

Bryce Moffitt 

 

VBS Program—No Kids Worship 

Hi Volunteers!  Thank you for serving in the nursery during the 10:15 worship service.  Please be in the nursery ready to serve by 
10:05am so the Sunday School nursery staff can transition to service.  *If you cannot serve on your scheduled day, please switch 
with someone else on the list in advance and communicate that change with Mollie via Facebook or by texting/calling 309-371-
6962.   Thank you for serving!    

Committee Member of the Month 
Finance Board Member of the Month for June — Jackie Burns   

Trustee of the Month for June— Chase Burns  
 

Prayer Team 2019   
   June 2nd-8am-Britni Ewing, Peggy Johnson & Kurt Diesch–10:15am-Anita Parkinson. Tina McCaw & Jason Connell 

  June 9th— 8am-Marty South, Jon & Lindsay Ricke-10:15am-Jeanne Barber, Laurie & Mick Louck 
June 16th - 8am-Troy & Tish Riddell  -  10:15am—Lisa Litwiler, Mary Lee Finch & Barb Bryant 

June 23rd –8am-Doug & Diane Hessman & Kathy Sponsler 10:15am Jason & Shelly Snyder & Lonnie Maynard 
June 30th–Rotation of volunteers 

  

 Weekly Attendance & Offering 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
**Weekly Current Expense offering needed to meet 2019 budget - $10,840.71  

 

Lives Changed by Jesus Christ! 
Year To Date Baptisms —  8 

Year To Date Decisions for Christ - 3  

Volunteer & Giving Information 
 Date         Nursery                   Kids Worship                      

 DATE 4/28/19 5/5/19 5/12/19 5/19/19 5/26/19 

8 AM 70 103 112 90 77 

10:15AM 284 244 275 243 267 

TOTAL 354 347 387 333 344 

Date 4/28/19 5/5/19 5/12/19 5/19/19 5/26/19 

General 
Fund Giving 

 

$11,107.25 
 

$15,368.50 
 

$9,222.30 
 

$9,636.50 
 

$11,384.50 

Designated  
Giving 

 

$571.00 
 

$3,012.88 
 

$661.00 
 

$384.00 
 

$640.00 

Total Giving $11,678.25 $18,381.38 $9,883.30 $10,020.50 $12,024.50 



Kids Club Ministry 
June Newsletter 

Roar! Vacation Bible School 

All kids ages 3 years old-5th grade graduates 
are invited to join us at First Baptist Church, 

Aledo, IL for Roar VBS 
the week of June 24th-
28th from 9am-Noon 
where kids will learn that 
“Life is wild but God is 
Good.” 
This is a free week of 
programming that 
includes amazing music, 
cool activities, fun games, 

yummy snacks, & awesome Bible lessons. 
Kids are encouraged to come every day but 
are welcome to come as their 
schedules allow. Register 
anytime at 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com or 
contact the church office at 
582-7812. 
Sign-in is from 8:35-9:00am 
each morning through the 
front entrance. Parents are 
asked to sign-in with their 
children each morning so 
that they can receive a pick-
up tag. *Please let us know at 
check-in if somebody else will be picking up 
your child. For pick-up, parents much present 
their tag at the door to get access into the 
sanctuary to wait for dismissal. The sanctuary 
opens for parents at 11:45am. Please sit in the 
back of the sanctuary until kids are dismissed 
at noon. At that time, parents may come to the 
crews to get their children. 
 
T-shirts: ROAR VBS t-shirts are available to 
pre-order at $6 when you register by June 5th. 
We will order extras for the week of VBS but 
sizes and quantities will be limited. *Pre-
ordered shirts may be picked up by June 23rd 
or during VBS week. 
 
Mission Project: This year kids will be 

raising money for FBC's School Supply Shop 
at the Keithsburg Food Pantry in July. Our 
goal is to raise $800 to buy supplies for 
families in need in Mercer County. If kids 
reach their goal by Friday, they'll celebrate 
with ice-cream and will get to SPLAT Mollie 
& other volunteers. *Kids need to bring their 
money into the sanctuary (checks or cash) and 
put in the buckets up front each morning. 
(Checks may be payable to “FBC” with “VBS 
MISSION PROJECT” in memo.  
 
Family Swim Party: All families are invited 
to celebrate the last day of VBS on Friday, 
June 28th from 5:30-7:30pm at the Aledo 
Public Pool. We'll be serving hotdogs, chips, 
& ice-cream. Friends are welcome to join in 

on the fun.  
 
VBS Program: Your Family is 
invited to our VBS Program where 
kids show off what they learned all 
week. It’s on Sunday, June 30th 
during the 10:15am service. Kids 
are encouraged to practice with us 
at 9am. Please check-in at the 
counter outside the sanctuary door. 
If your kiddos can't practice with 
us, please have them check-in at 
the counter and have them join us 

at 10am in the front of the sanctuary. *Kids 
are asked to wear their VBS t-shirts if they 
have one.  
If you aren't friends with us on Facebook, 
please ask to join "First Baptist Children's 
Ministry" for updates, photos, and 
announcements.  
 
Pre-registration is strongly recommended 
for this event but not required. Friends are 
welcome to join anytime during the week. 
*Crews are based on grades so friends & 
siblings are not guaranteed to stay together.  
Contact: Feel free to contact Mollie Dunn 
(Children's Pastor) for more information, 
registration, or questions at (309)371-6962. 
 

 ~Mollie  

http://www.firstbaptistaledo.com


What’s Coming Up? 
 

Wednesday June 5th - Our Blue 
Team will be going on their reward 
trip for having the most points on 
Wednesday nights. We will meet 
at the church at 5:30pm take the 
bus up to QC Family 
Entertainment, have pizza and go 

bowling! If you have any questions, please see Mario 
Pauley or Carmen Ruh. 
 
 

Rhubarb Pie 
Bakers Needed! 

We need Pie bakers! 
There is a signup sheet 
on the Collide  bulletin 
board in the Lobby to 
take pies home and bake 
them.  We need them 
returned by 9am June 
7th.   If this is an area 
you can serve in, please 
sign up and grab your pies from the freezer 
downstairs!  See Mario if you have questions. 
 

Come buy a piece of Rhubarb Pie 
Come on out to Rhubarb Fest on June 7th to the 
pavilion at Central Park and enjoy some rhubarb 
pie! (We made 95 pies this year!) The youth will 
be selling pie by the slice.  We will also have 
homemade rhubarb ice cream available. We look 
forward to seeing everyone at Rhubarb Fest!   
Proceeds benefit the Collide Youth Program. 

High School Summer Collide  
Our high school students are continuing to meet 
for Collide Youth Group on Wednesday nights 
@ 6:30pm. We will have a short devotional, 
games, and fellowship. We hope to see all our 
High School Students on Wednesday 
nights! Hope to see you this Wednesday!  Bring 
a friend! 
 

FBC Scholarship 
Applications Now 
Available - If you are 
recent high school grad 
or college student and an 
“official” member of 
First Baptist Church 
(joined by baptism, letter 
of transfer or statement of 
faith), you may now 

apply for the First Baptist Church Educational 
Scholarship.  Scholarship forms can be found in the 
lobby at “Information Station” by the Secretary’s 
office. The deadline to turn in the application is 3pm on 
Monday, July 1st, 2019 
 

CIY – JR. High MIX–JH MIX 
Camp in Holland, MI at Hope 
College Campus. July 28th-Aug. 1st, 
2019.  For all students grades 6th-
8thgrade grads.  Student cost is $225 
(Actual cost is $339-church is 
paying $114/per student.)  ONLY 4 
SPOTS LEFT! All students 
attending CIY are invited to Pastor 
Luke and Mollie’s home (612 N. 
College Avenue) for Pizza, Games & a Devo on 
Sunday, June 9th at 6pm.   
 

 

Summer High School Mission Trip 
 

July 26-August 2nd– The 
Collide High School Mission 
trip will be here before we 
know it!  Start praying 
about how God wants to 

use us! To the students who are participating in 
the mission trip— If you have not filled out the 
paper work and turned it back in, please do so 
ASAP!  Return it to Mario or the church office. 

 
Volunteers 

Needed! 
 

We are gearing up for the 
fall session of Collide, 
and are in need of 
volunteers! We need 
people to serve in all aspects, you could serve food, 
help organize games, or even lead a small group. If 
this is something that interests you please contact 
Mario Pauley at 309-582-6044!  

C O L L I D E   Y O U T H   N E W S! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Church Family, 
 

On behalf of the whole Loving family, we wanted 

you, our church family, to know that your  contin-

ued prayers that have been happening behind the 

scenes are so very appreciated.  We are so excited to 

announce that KayBella’s adoption will be official 

on June 18th.  We are planning a celebration for her 

“Gotacha” Adoption day on June 18th from 5-7pm in 

Fellowship Hall at the church and you are all          

cordially invited to join our family in this wonder-

ful day of celebration!   

Sincerely,  Joe, Brooke, Kaleb, Katy,                         

Kane, Kason, KayBella & Drayden 

A Word From Pastor Seth  

Compassion is a difficult thing to 
live out because it’s not an easy 
choice. Compassion is what it takes 
to disciple someone to Jesus Christ. I 
can spend all my time telling them 
what they need to do 
but actually 
navigating the 
emotions and the pain 
with them takes 
compassion. The 
word in Latin gives it 
the best meaning it’s 
“Suffer With.” A 
Christian stepping 
into someone’s life 
with compassion (Suffer With) will 
always help direct someone’s heart 
back to the hope we have in Jesus 
Christ.  
 

To choose to come into a situation 
and suffer with someone and their 

pain is a difficult thing but it’s 
exactly what Christ did for us. 
Stepped into our humanity and 
suffered in the flesh. Jesus suffered 
with us to give us the hope of 

heaven. We now live 

out faith, hope and 
love but the greatest is 
love. Stepping into 

another’s pain and 
suffering might be 
where Christ is calling 

you today.  Praying 
for our Church to 
live and have the 

compassion for those hurting 
around us.   ~ Seth        
     

       2 Corinthians 1:3-4 

Thank You & You’re Invited 

Compassion  



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Summer Women’s Study—Sign Up on Sunday’s Connection Card  
This I Know” by Laura Dingman—Taught by Crystal Clark at FBC on Wednesdays June 5th-July 24th 9:30am-11am in 
the Enon Room.  Do you worry often about what the future holds? Do you long for peace but don’t know how to have it? Do 

you know factually that God is trustworthy, but not practically how to live that out?  This I Know is a Bible 
study for those who want to walk upon the water. It guides women into biblical truths about the character of 
God so they can step faithfully into the unknown, confident in the God they do know. Corrie Ten Boom said 
it best, “Never be afraid to trust your unknown future to a known God.” 
 
Join Laura Dingman as she journeys through Acts 17, James 1, Habakkuk 3, Psalm 46, 2 Chronicles 
20,  and Joshua 3, diving into subjects like abundance in Jesus, the goodness of God in trial, and the value of 
remembering God’s past faithfulness. Each week offers opportunity for prayer, interaction with the biblical 
text, journaling, and group discussion. Using Scripture, insights from her own life, and prompts for 
reflection, Laura points readers continuously to the unchanging character of God, helping them surrender 
their lives to Him and give Him all their trust. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Women’s Ministry 

Women’s Conference! 
Revive ‘19:  Seeking Him - Indianapolis, IN  

September 26th-28th, 2019 
 

RESTORE YOUR FIRST LOVE.  
REMOVE BITTERNESS, FEAR, AND WORRY.  

REFRESH YOUR SPIRIT.   
 

Experience personal 
refreshment and be 
equipped to share the hope 
of revival with others.  
Ticket Cost is  $159.  
Attendee is responsible for 
purchasing their own ticket 

from Revive19.com and the FBC Women’s Ministry will 
cover the cost of the hotel.  Please see  or call Jenny Dixon 
(309-373-0104)  for more details and to secure your lodging!   
This conference does sell out!  Jenny needs to know if you 
are attending so she can reserve your room.  
jenllong1@gmail.com. 

THRIVE Women’s Retreat—Nov. 1st-3rd 
Buchanan, Michigan 

 

Schedules, responsibilities, deadlines, caring for the needs of 
others— our lives, as women, are filled with opportunities. 
Most days we wouldn’t have it any other way. But the stuff 
of life can leave us longing for more of 
what Jesus promised to give us.  “I 
came that they may have life and have 
it abundantly (John 10:10).” 
 
THRIVE is a weekend designed to help 
you experience more of Jesus—through 
His Word, worship, fellowship, fun, and incredible food (that 
you don’t have to cook!)  Come join us! Because Jesus wants 
far more for you than to simply survive.  Cost is $145 per 
person (includes  lodging and meals.)  If Thrive is the only 
Women’s Conference you attend in 2019, the Women’s 
Ministry will pay $100 towards your cost, making your cost 
for Thrive $45. Please see Jenny Dixon to sign up or for 
more details:  jenllong1@gmail.com.   

Other Women’s Ministry Happenings 
 
Women’s Ministry Think Tank –  We will meet on Saturday, 
June 1st at 9am.  All ladies welcome to join us.  These meetings 
are designed to plan the ministry events, classes and activities 
throughout the year. 
 
Women’s Better Together Gathering-No Better Together 
Gathering in June.  Watch and listen for upcoming dates. 
 
J.O.Y. Circle  - The J.O.Y. Circle Ladies—(Jesus, Others, 
Yourself) will meet on Tuesday, June 25th at 7pm Enon Room.  
All ladies are invited to join us.  J.O.Y. Circle is a gathering of 
the women for a time of fellowship and learning.  Questions, 
see Vivian Kopp or Sherry Huffstutler. 
 
Prayer Time—What better way is there to show love for some-
one than to commit to pray for them? On the first Sunday of 
each month, our Women's Ministry PrayerCare group spends 
the Sunday School hour praying for a portion of our First Bap-
tist women. All women are welcome to join us on June 2nd @ 
9:00am in the lower level classroom #5.  If you have questions, 
see Jeanne Barber or Peggy Johnson.  

*Rosemary Reid will also be sharing a message during  
Ladies Night Out. We hope you can join us!   



Men’s Ministry Council  
The FBC Men’s Ministry Council will meet Saturday, June 1st at 7:30am in the Enon Room. 

 
 FBC Men’s Rooted Study each Wednesday Night at 6:30pm through June 26 
 We will be going deeper with the Sunday morning message.  Pastor Luke will be 

leading this group.  All men welcome, no sign up necessary.   
 

 

Rooted Men’s Conference:  Band of Brothers! 
Saturday, July 6th, 2019 

From 8am-3pm at First Baptist Aledo 
 

Speaker:  A.J . Reynolds—Pastor of Harvest Bible Chapel  
Monmouth 

Delicious hot lunch catered by  A Guy & A Grill,  
light breakfast and snacks provided. 

This is a one day awesome conference with AJ Reynolds, 
breakout discussions, fun activities, great food, and lots of manly 
fun.  Free to attend!  Free T-Shirt to all who attend! Sign up on 

Sunday’s Connection Card or by calling the church office at 309-
582-7812. 

 
 

Fall Men’s Conference Opportunities 
 
Quest Father Son Retreat at Life Action Camp — Oct. 4th-6th, 2019 in Bu-
chanan, MI—Interested?  Signing up via the Connection Card will begin soon. The 
first sign ups will get the first choice of beds in the cabin. After the cabin is full I 
will book other accommodations.  Cost:  $100 for the Dad and $50 for each son. 
A fun filled weekend for  fathers and sons.  These father son adventure weekends 
feature outdoor events jam packed with activities designed to help dads and sons 
reconnect.  You will make memories that last a lifetime.  Spiritual principles are embedded into activities and ath-
letic events to equip fathers and sons for the journey ahead.  We recommend that sons be at least six years old for 
this event.    Pastor Seth is coordinating and attending this event so if you have questions, please see him for details. 
 
 

NOTE DATE CHANGE!!  
 

Men’s Momentum Weekend Is Now  Oct. 18th—20th, 2019   
Buchanan, MI at Life Action Camp 

Cost for Momentum is $100  
 
Men do not thrive on bread alone (although the food is great at a Momentum 
retreat!) Food, fellowship, and spiritual recharging mark these men’s time to-
gether. Guests are challenged in their Christian walk, prompting many to 
make life-changing decisions. We encourage men to lead their families—and 
ultimately our nation—with deliberate action, resisting the role of passive on-
looker. This retreat is designed for men ages 16 and older.   Watch and listen 
for sign up. 

Men’s Ministry 



“Lies Men Believe” by Robert Wolgemuth  
Copies available in the church lobby.  Cost-$15 

 
This month’s book is focused on the Men.  “Lies Men Believe.”    You are being hunted. 

Like a seasoned angler, our enemy opens his tackle box and selects the lure most likely to attract 
his intended prey—usually the one you and I are least likely to consider harmful. Each lie we bite 
on causes us to feel pain, lose or injure relationships, and miss out on the abundant life that God 
wants us to have. Lies Men Believe exposes the lies that men most commonly believe, and shows 
you how to combat those lies with the truth. 

Lies like:  Pleasure and Entertainment Can Truly Satisfy Me,   If I Mean Well, That’s Good 
Enough, If I Discipline My Children, They’ll Rebel, & I’m Measured by How I Compare with 
Other Men. 

Find out how lies are holding you back from freedom, joy, and intimacy with God and others. 
Discover the power of the truth. Because once you fully embrace the truth, nothing is ever the same. 
 

 

Communion Sunday is Sunday, June 2nd.  This is also the Sunday that we remind 
everyone to bring a non-perishable food items for the Mercer County Food Pantry.  
Leave the items in the grey tote in the church lobby. 
 
 

 

You’re Invited to Celebrate Allie!  - Please come celebrate Allie Lloyd’s High 
School graduation at the Aledo Depot, Sunday, June 2nd from 1-5pm.  

 

 

 

First Baptist is sponsoring a FREE 
“Kids Zone” during Rhubarb Fest! 

Bring your kids and their 
friends down to Aledo’s 
Rhubarb Fest on Satur-
day, June 8th from 10am
-3pm to enjoy free inflat-
ables in the FBC Kids 
Zone located in the 
grassy area just east of 
the Central Park Band 
Shell!   

Thanks in advance to all 
of you who have agreed 
to help volunteer in this 
area!  Hope to see you at 
the Fest!  

Book of the Month 

Upcoming Events! 

Communion & Food Pantry Sunday 

The Church Family Is Invited 

Father’s Day is Sunday,  
June 16th, 2019 



Mark Your Calendar for Praise In The Park 
Sunday, August 18th from 10am-3pm 

In Aledo’s Central Park 
 

 Praise & Worship   
 FREE Lunch! 

 Water Inflatables  (Kids, bring your swimsuits) 
 Kona Ice  

 Music by Faithful Crossing 
 Mini Market of faith inspired products 

 Bring your lawn chair! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please be in prayer about who you will invite to join us at Praise In the 

Park.  This will be a great day for you to invite friends, family and neigh-
bors who don’t have a church home to join us for worship, lunch and    

family fun in Aledo’s Central Park. 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY      HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Matthew VanderHeyden  June 6      Bob & Vivian Kopp 
                    Charlie & Dawn Douglas 
          Hugh & Sarah Brown  
Cora Whitenack   June 9      
Ty Schweninger                     Darren & Janet Rind 
Jordan Sheese 
Gary Schrock   June 10                                         Wayne & Lindsay Schweninger 
Monte Bottens 
Chase Burns   June 11      Todd & Nadine Coulter 
Lane McCaw            Chase & Jackie Burns     
Mike Bowns         
Daryl Bewley   June 12      Linus & Cathy Griswold 
Monica Dennison   June 13      Monte & Robyn Bottens 
Tiana McCaw Corwin  June 13 
     June 14      Brandon & Jacque Bruns 
Jan Crutcher      
Allie Elliott   June 15 
Michael Kelly   June 16      Merle & Joyce Bodeen 
    June 17          Kevin & Pam Ricke 
Jo Kernan   June 18      John & Sherry Huffstutler 
Darlene Johnson   June 19     
Ben Franks   June 20 
    June 21            Gene & Krista Bear 
Abigail Miller   June 22             Bill & Ruth Smock 
 
Lauren Finch   June 23                                                   John & Barb Williams 
Steven Bonynge  
Caleb VanderHayden  June 24 
Emily LeClere   June 25      
Fiona Ellen Huffstutler  
JJ Connell  
Missy Schell   June 26 
Kathleen Carlson   June 27  
Aidan Thomas     
Cimion Norwick   June 28         Rodrigo & Heather Quiroz 
                                           Jordan & Crystal Clark  
                                              Josh & Jenny Dixon 
                                         Steven & Felicia Bonynge 
                                             Rich & Cody Ruggles 
Tanner Moffitt   June 29 
Mason Brown 
Joe Elliott 
Michael Sedam   June 30 
Jackie Burns  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

It’s a Baby Shower 
for the Hustons! 
June 2nd at 2pm 

 
The ladies of the 

church are invited to 
join us for a baby 

shower honoring Addison and Brooke 
Huston June 2nd at 2pm in The First 

Baptist Church Fellowship Hall.    
 

Addison and Brooke are registered  
at Target and Walmart. 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to the Car Ministry, 
the Sheeses and everyone else 

who was involved in getting and 
fixing the car for me.   

 
Bless you all, Joann Salmon 
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PRAYER AND CONCERNS—IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF PRAYER CHAIN  

PLEASE CALL: THE CHURCH OFFICE AT 309-582-7812 
 

HEALTH AND WELL BEING 
Gary Kendall, Quinci Shride, Marty Rind, Family of Colette Hawkins, Joyce & Earl Robbins, Stacie Bendele, 
Terry Hileman, Aggie Adams, The family of Billy Searl, MaryAnn Olson, Family of John Young, Wanda Blair, 
Paul & Ellen Irwin Burton, Phyllis Voltz, Family of Barb  Richardson-Thompson, Evan Lomelino, Family of 
Dee Dellitt, Family of Bob Loving, Family of John Heartt, Family of Clara Slater,  Family of Daryl Kadel, Fami-
ly or Leonard Williams, Jennifer Connell, Isabel Egesdal, Connie Mattson, Peter Beaudoin, John Welch, Mary 
Kaplan, Chase, Jesse & April Duff,  Janet Rind, Dennis, Kathleen & Rhonda Carlson, Scott Price,  Henry 
Leichty, Gage Ortberg,  Shawn Carter, Ryan Struble,  Lisa Hammill,  Connie Freeman, Austin Loving,  Jessica 
Ruh, Tricia & Rory Conway, Bill McKinley,  Calvin Frye,  Pastor Mark Harris,  & Lauryn Russell  

 
NURSING HOME 

Bill McKinley, Marge Goding & Bob Sell    
 

    MISSIONARIES  & MILITARY 
Danika & Stuart Volz & Rigoberto Cruz 

Jordan Riddell, Jackson McKay, Holly Mattson, Joe Elliott, Spencer  Zielke,  Jon Szalonek, Tyler Mattson,  
Kyle Mandle, Charles Schultz, Terry Schaefer,  Matt VanderHeyden & Tara Helmick 

 
  OTHER CONCERNS  

   The church & all decisions 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
800 NE 6th Avenue 
Aledo, IL 61231 
 
Phone:  309-582-7812 
Fax:  309-582-2064 
Email: fbcaledo2@frontiernet.net 
www.firstbaptistaledo.com 
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